
28 March 2020 

To: All ADGM Licenced Hotels 

REGISTRATION AUTHORITY CIRCULAR NO. (13) OF 2020: Obligations of ADGM Licenced Hotels in relation 
to suspension of dining in hotel restaurants, cafes and food & beverage service areas   

This circular replaces RA Circular No. (11) of 2020 in relation to ADGM Licenced Hotel restaurants. 

The purpose of this circular is to inform all Abu Dhabi Global Market (ADGM) licenced hotels of a 
temporary suspension regarding dining in hotel restaurants in the ADGM Financial Free Zone (Al Maryah 
Island).   

In the context of ongoing preventative and precautionary measures to ensure individual health and 
safety as a result of coronavirus (COVID-19), the Registration Authority imposes a suspension on dining 
in hotel restaurants, cafes and any food & beverage service areas. In room dining and delivery options 
may continue.  

The above requirement is effective immediately until further notice. 

Further Information 

If you have any questions in relation to this circular, please contact the Monitoring & Enforcement 
Division of the Registration Authority on, phone: +971 (0)2 333 8888 or email: monitoring@adgm.com  

For further information and official updates on COVID-19 from the Abu Dhabi Department of Health, 
please go to: https://doh.saal.ai/ 

Note:
This Circular has been replaced by
Registration Authority Circular No. 36 of 2020

mailto:monitoring@adgm.com
https://doh.saal.ai/



